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14 May 2018 

 

Dear Mr Booth 

 

FOI Response: GP Software And Printers (1648) 

 

I am writing to confirm that NHS Brighton and Hove Clinical Commissioning Group (CCG) 

has now completed its search for the information that you requested on 25 April 2018 

relating to GP Software And Printers. Your request has been dealt with under the terms 

of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and our target date for the response was 25 May 

2018.  

 

Our response to your request is attached to this letter. 

 

We hope this information is helpful. However, if you are dissatisfied with this response or 

the way in which your request was handled, please contact: 

 

Complaints Team 

Brighton and Hove Clinical Commissioning Group 

Hove Town Hall 

Norton Road 

HOVE 

BN3 4AH 

 

or via BHCCG.complaints@nhs.net giving your reasons.  

 

request-480429-fd9c8213@whatdotheyknow.com 
 

Mr Eli Booth 

 

mailto:xxxxx.xxxxxxxxxx@xxx.xxx


 
 
 

 

 

If you are still dissatisfied with the outcome, you have the right to appeal. In order to do so, 

please contact: 

 

FOI Complaints Resolution 

The Information Commissioner’s Office 

Wycliffe House  

Water Lane  

Wilmslow  

Cheshire SK9 5AF  

Telephone: (01625) 545700 

 

Re-Use of Information 

Any information we provide following your request under the Freedom of Information Act 

(2000) will not confer an automatic right for you to re-use that information, for example, to 

publish it. 

 

If you wish to re-use the information that we provide and you do not specify this in your 

initial application for information then you must make a further request for its re-use as per 

the Re-Use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005 www.opsi.gov.uk . This will not 

affect your initial information request. A copy of our Re-use Policy is available on request. 

 

If you wish to re-use any third party copyright material we have identified you will need to 

obtain permission from the copyright holders. 

 

Any enquiries regarding this document/publication should be sent to us at the address 

above.  

 

If you would like this letter or information in an alternative format, for example large print or 

easy read or if you use British Sign Language, please let us know by using the email 

address or phone number above. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Jane Lodge 

Head of FOI and Complaints 

NHS Brighton & Hove Clinical Commissioning Group 

http://www.opsi.gov.uk/


 

 

www.brightonandhoveccg.nhs.uk 

 

14 May 2018 

 

Freedom Of Information Response: GP Software And Printers (1648) 

 

Response to Freedom Of Information request received on 25 April 2018 for information 

relating to GP Software And Printers.  

 

Type of request   Freedom Of Information 

Requested received by:  Email 

 

Our response of 14 May 2018 is:  

 

1) How many doctors surgeries are covered under the CCG? 

In NHS Brighton and Hove Clinical Commissioning Group's (CCG) area there are 37 

practices as of 14 May 2018. 

 

2) What percentage of those surgeries are fully covered under your managed service, 

i.e you provide a replacement printer if broken/faulty? 

All (100%) of the GP practices are fully covered under the CCG's managed service. 

 

3) What clinical software is used within those surgeries for printing prescriptions, by 

percentage? 

The following clinical software is used within these surgeries for printing prescriptions:  

 

Software Number Percentage 

EMIS  11 30% 

SystmOne  25  68% 

Vision  1 2% 

 

4) Which printer manufacture is your current chosen option for those consultation 

rooms? 

The GP practices use a Brother printer. 

 

5) What is the name of the person responsible for providing the Printers to those 

surgeries? 

The printers are provided by NEL Commissioning Support Unit. 

 



 
 
 

 

 

Re-Use of Information 

Any information we provide following this request under the Freedom of Information Act 

(2000) will not confer an automatic right for re-use of that information, for example, to 

publish it. Any enquiries regarding this document/publication should be sent to us at: 

 

Freedom of Information Team 

Brighton and Hove CCG 

Hove Town Hall 

Norton Road 

Hove 

BN3 4AH 

 

Tel: 01273 238700 

 

Email: bhccg.foi@nhs.net

 

mailto:xxxxx.xxx@xxx.xxx

